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Tri-County 
Young Professionals
are Raising the Bar! 

By Jennifer O’Donnell, IOM, Director, Leadership Tri-County 

Have you noticed the number of emerging leaders,
under 40 years of age, who are making a significant 
impact where they work or in their service to the 
community throughout the tri-county region? 

Nominations are now being accepted
to recognize and celebrate 20 emerging
leaders who excel in their chosen field
and devote time and energy to their
community in a meaningful way. Take
inventory in your office and in your
community. Who stands out? Deadline
for submission is December 15, 2019. 

The inaugural Tri-County Young
Professional Awards Gala will be held on
Thursday, February 20, 2020 at the
historic SunnyBrook Ballroom in
Pottstown. Award winners will receive
two tickets to attend, special recognition
at the Gala, and featured in local
publications in post event highlights. 

Young professionals in our region are
coming together to “raise the bar” by
participating in high quality professional
development programming, attend
engaging networking events, and take
volunteer action. Individuals between the
ages of 21 – 40 are invited to learn more by
visiting leadershiptricounty.org/young-
professionals. 

Let’s see how high the bar can go! 
For more information about Leadership 
Tri-County programs, please call Jennifer
O’Donnell at 610.326.2900 ext. 103 or visit
www.leadershiptricounty.org. Leadership 
Tri-County is a division of the TriCounty Area
Chamber of Commerce Foundation, Inc. 


